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Dear 4-H Families,
Welcome to our virtual 4-H World! 
There’s no doubt this summer is 
going to be different for all of us. But 
I know that the 4-H community is 
resilient and adaptable and 

together, we can make the best of our 
current situation. Sometimes when life 
gives you lemons you make lemonade.  

I challenge all 4-H members to show your 4-H 
spirit, be positive and complete your 4-H projects 
to show virtually. This is a rare opportunity for all 
of us to think outside the box, do something 
different and join 4-H members across the state 
and country that are also showing virtually.  

4-H is full of new experiences and this summer’s
fair season is a great example of that. Don’t miss
the opportunity to try this new experience. And...I
guarantee this will be one 4-H fair you won’t
forget for the rest of your life.

Be sure to check out the rest of the newsletter for 
fair entry deadlines and other awesome virtual    
4-H experiences.

Sincerely, 

June 26, 2020 

The Peoria County Public Speaking Contest has 
been transitioned to a virtual contest. You will 
need to go to fairentry @ http://peoria4-
hfair.fairentry.com to register and then upload 
your video to a box file at: https://
uofi.app.box.comf/3700d36ce9454ce1a79dc54e0e3

0141c. Please upload your video on or before Friday, 
June 26. 

 Participation in this contest does not affect a 
member’s opportunity to also participate in 
another project area at the Illinois State Fair.  

New in 2020– The State Public Speaking Contest 
will be held at the  same time  as the state fair. 
Youth can compete in a speech and also bring a 
project to the General Project Show. Youth must be 
selected in their county contest to advance and will 
speak the same day as their county exhibit day. 

Check out our Peoria 4-H website at:     
https://extension.illinois.edu/fmpt/4-h-peoria-county 

and our new unit website at:                  
https://extension.illinois.edu/fmpt/4-h-youth-

development 

TODAY is the day to

learn something NEW 

http://peoria4-hfair.fairentry.com
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JUNE 

9  Federation Meeting via ZOOM, 6:30 pm 

15  Shooting Sports Comm. Meeting, 7:00 pm via 
 ZOOM-contact Cathy for meeting info. 

16  Auction & Livestock Superintendents meeting 
 via ZOOOM, 8:00 pm 

26 Public Presentation Contest deadline via 
 fairentry. 

JULY 

10 Sewing & Textile fairentry deadline 

14 Federation Meeting via ZOOM- information 
 will be sent to members 

18  4-H Horse Show fairentry deadline 

24  4-H Show deadline for general projects & 
 livestock shows 

The following dates may be subject to change 
pending updated COVID-19 information  

AUGUST 

14 Peoria County day at IL State Fair 

One award of $50 will be given to the top Food 
Science Project exhibited at the 4-H Fair in each 
county. This award is sponsored by the 
Chicagoland Food Science Foundation to 
encourage and support future Food Industry 
Professionals! Learn more about the food you eat 
by trying some really cool experiments. t’s not too 
late! Peoria County 4-H members can still sign up 
for the 4-H Food Science Project.                                                                                

For Food Science inspiration and to learn more 
visit the 4-H website:                                                                                                          
https://4-h.org/parents/curriculum/food-
science/  

For more information about the Chicagoland Food 
Science Foundation visit the CFSF website:                 
https://chicagofoodscience.org/ 

Please upload your livestock, public speaking,   ro-
botics, computer science, video, and maker             
exhibit videos to a box file at: https://
uofi.app.box.com//3700d36ce9454ce1a79dc54e0e3
0141c  

• Public Speaking videos by Friday, June 26 

• Horse Show project videos by Saturday, July 18 

• All non-livestock project videos by Friday, July 
24 

• All livestock project (except dairy & rabbit) 
videos by Friday, July 24 

IMPOTANT NOTE: You will need to go to fairentry 
at: http://peoria4-hfair.fairentry.com to enter the 
class before uploading your video. 

Please upload your non-livestock, Dairy & Rabbit     
4-H project exhibit photos to:                                           
http://peoria4-hfair.fairentry.com 

• STEAM Clothing & Shopping in Style project 
photos by Friday, July 10 

• Dairy & Rabbit Show project photos by Friday, 
July 24 

• All non-livestock project photos by Friday, July 
24 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Photos and project reports must 
be uploaded when registering for the class. You do 
not need to register all of your project      exhibit / 
classes at the same time. 
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You have worked so hard on your 4-H projects and we are excited to see your work. 
Even though we can’t see you in person this year, online judging is a chance to share what you have 
learned, and to get feedback from a judge to help you think about your goals and plans for next year.    
Exhibits will be judged in the closed-access FairEntry System. (http://peoria4-hfair.fairentry.com) After 
judging is complete, we will look for different ways to share your exhibits for public viewing. Here are 
some tips to help you plan for your online judging experience: 
  
1. Most exhibits will require a 4-H Project Report and three photos (a photo of the overall exhibit and 2 

photos that provide a close up of a skill, technique or content area that you would like to report). In a 
small number of project areas, additional documentation is required. Examples include a video show-
ing your exhibit in action (such as robotics, computer program and live animals) or additional word 
document/PDF (such as crop record or creative writing sample).  

2. This year for online judging a Microsoft PowerPoint or Google Slides option is available as an alterna-
tive to creating a physical poster presentation. If you have already started your poster, you can upload 
photos of your poster as previously described. The slideshow option is also available as an alternate to 
uploading several individual photo images. Slideshows should be no more than 10 slides. Slideshows of 
a maximum 20 slides are allowed for multi-year project binder/portfolio exhibits or large collection 
displays, including: My Financial Future: Adv., Entomology 3, Rock Hounds 1-2, Communications, 
Journalism, and Leadership 2-3.  

3. An important part of the 4-H judging experience is to provide you an opportunity to share what you 
have learned with the judge. Because you are not able to meet in person with the judge, the 4-H               
Project Report is a key part of sharing what you have learned. A project report template is available for 
you and should be saved and uploaded with your FairEntry registration. This is required for every 4-H 
exhibit and should be no more than 1 page. 

4.   Each exhibit has different instructions on what documentation to upload into FairEntry. You can find   
 the instructions for your project area and class in the Peoria County 4-H Virtual Show Book or on 
 the 4-H Online Judging Exhibit Requirement Spreadsheet. The Peoria Virtual Show Book and 
 spreadsheet can be found on our Unit website at: https://go.illinois.edu/FMPTVirtual4-HShows  - 
 Show Book requirements still apply.  

5.    If you run into trouble with uploading your exhibit documentation, please contact the Extension 
 office at 685-3140 or email: jschiere@illinois.edu or ludolph@illinois.edu. We are here to help 
 you! 
6.   Tips on Taking Photos of Your Exhibit: 
 *Include a small card or piece of paper with your name and county in each photo 
 *Remove glass or plastic before taking photos to avoid glare 
 *Choose a location with good lighting to take photos of your exhibit – use natural lighting if             
 possible. 
7.    Note: A few exhibit areas are difficult to share via photos. A video of no more than 3 minutes is       
 required for robotics, computer science, video, and maker projects. Instructions on how to share 
 your videos for these projects will be on our Unit website at:                                                                               
 https://go.illinois.edu/FMPTVirtual4-HShows 

8.    More detailed instructions for livestock, horse, dog and public presentation contests will be located on 
 our Unit website at: https://go.illinois.edu/FMPTVirtual4-HShows. Videos for these projects will be 
 uploaded to a box file at: https://uofi.app.box.com/f/3700d36ce9454ce1a79dc54e0e30141c  

9.   Remember: judging comments can be helpful, but they are only one person's evaluation. 

10.  Once completed, exhibit photos/videos and awards will be posted for public viewing. This is a             
 requirement for Ag Premium Eligibility. Remember that Ag Premium awards are subject to                    
 modification or cancellation in any year for which the General Assembly fails to make an                   
 appropriation to fund the premiums." (30 ILCS 120/14(d)) 

 

We look forward to seeing what you have learned this year and celebrating your accomplishments!!  

http://peoria4-hfair.fairentry.com
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Get the latest news on the Peoria 

County 4-H Facebook page                                            

https://www.facebook.com/peoriacounty4h 

 
For youth enrolled in Beef, Sheep, Swine, 
Goat and Dairy Cattle (Showing live 
animals): This is for virtual shows too. 

New statewide requirement is that members in these 
projects must complete YQCA – Youth for the Quality Care 
of Animals.                                                                            

Must be done EVERY YEAR (starting in 2020) they are in 
the project.  

• Youth may take training online individually at 
http://yqca.org. Cost for this is $12 per youth. 
We have a limited amount of coupons to cover 
the $12 cost. To request a coupon send an           
e-mail to Julann at: jschiere@illinois.edu . First 
come, first serve. 

Why?  This program is being adopted as it is the 
nationally recognized, sanctioned, and accepted 
certification program for all national shows, and is a great 
education piece that supports 4-H market animal 
projects. It is the only quality assurance program accepted 
by packers that can replace PQA and BQA. It is felt that 
this is an important educational component to the 4-H 
projects involved.                                                                       
————————————————————————
Important Note: Youth in multiple species will be 
required to take both trainings when appropriate. 
Examples: Dairy Cattle and Poultry means you would take 
YQCA for Dairy and QAE (if you’ve never taken it) for 
Poultry . Horses and Poultry means you only take QAE for 
both species. 

(Showing live animals) 

The Quality Assurance and Ethics (QAE) training is still 
required for youth in horses, rabbits, poultry, dogs and 
cats. You only need to take it once in your lifetime. If 
you have already taken this for one of the above 
animals, then you are covered. Those who don’t 
complete the training will be removed from the project, 
and will not be eligible to exhibit at county shows. The 
website is open year round @ http://
web.extension.illinois.edu/qaec/. For virtual shows too. 

NOTE: Youth must use a computer for this program; 
not a tablet or smartphone.                                            

———————————————————
NOTE: For any animal science display or poster projects 
- If a 4-H member is showing a poster or other display 
(not a live animal) at the 4-H General Show, they now 
do NOT have to do any type of ethics training. They can 
do it if they want to but are not required to. It is still a 
good learning experience. 

The 2020 Illinois State Fair Premium/Rule Book is 
now posted. It is posted as Draft and will stay that 
way as minor changes may be added by Dept. of AG. 
You can view it by going to the Illinois State Fair 
website https://www2.illinois.gov/statefair/Pages/
default.aspx Then click on the competitions tab, 
scroll down to Entry info/Premium Book, then scroll 
down to 2020 Livestock Premium Book.  

Trophy sponsorships are needed for the    
2020 4-H show. Due to the unusual circumstances 
this year trophy plaques will be awarded to only a 
few classes in each livestock category and fancy 
rosette ribbons will be awarded for the other 
livestock classes and all non-livestock project 
areas. If you or anyone you know is interested in 
sponsoring a trophy, please send a check to the U 
of I  Extension Peoria office (4810 N. Sheridan 
Road, Peoria, IL 61614). Sponsorships are $25 each. 
We appreciate all of our great trophy sponsors. 

Art using any form of protected graphics 
(including school logos and the 4-H emblem) 
cannot be used unless the 4-H member has 
accompanying documentation of permission to use 
the items. Visual Arts projects using items 
protected by copyright/trademark laws cannot be 
advanced to State Fair. If you have any questions 
about using an item please call the Extension 
office at 685-3140.  

https://www.facebook.com/peoriacounty4h
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• Horse SF Entries are due June 20 

• Other Livestock SF Entries are due July 15. 

• Livestock Nomination forms are due June 10 for 
Lambs, Premiere Lambs, Goats, and Premiere 
Swine. 

Participate in the Canned Food Drive sponsored by 
the  4-H Federation group. All 4-H clubs are 
invited to participate by donating non-perishable 
canned or boxed food items to a local food pantry. 
The club that donates the most items will receive 
$25 from Federation towards a fun outing for your 
club. Club members can donate individually and 
report amount donated to leader. Leaders please    
e-mail Cathy the amount donated by your club 
members by Monday, July 29. Winner will be 
announced shortly after. (we would love to have 
some photos too!) 

All Peoria County 4-H Clubs are invited to create a  
Virtual 4-H Spirit Display for our virtual 4-H Fair. 
The goals of the display are to: 

• Promote 4-H 

• Opportunity for club members to work 
together on a creative project. 

• Promote your 4-H club 

Display Guidelines: 

• Include club name as part of display. 

• Virtual display can be a flyer your club 
members create to show their 4-H Spirit, a 
video, a collection of photos of something your 
members did to showcase their 4-H Spirit (for 
example: if you paint a bunch of green 4-H 
flamingos and put them all over town - take 
pictures of it and upload the pictures) etc.. The 
possibilities are limitless.   

• Upload your photos or videos, etc. to our Unit’s 
google album at: https://go.illinois.edu/
Peoria4-HSpirit by Friday, July 24. Please 
include a description or watermark to your 
photos, etc. when you upload or send to Cathy 
and she will add. Don’t forget to include club 
name somewhere in your display. 

• Make sure there is a photo/video release form 
on file at the Extension office for anyone 
included in a video or photo. Ask members 
prior to taking a photo, etc. if it is ok if they 
are included in the photo or video. The Spirit 
Displays will be featured on the Peoria 4-H 
Facebook Page for public viewing. 

• Judging - will take place on Monday, July 29 
and the winner will be announced shortly 
after. 

• 2020 Theme – “In 4-H, you can……….” 

• Judges are looking for Creativity, Use of Theme 
and Club Name in display. 

• Be creative and have fun with your display! 

• Award- In addition to the “4-H Spirit” Award 
Stick Federation is giving a $50 cash award to 
the 1st place club virtual display and a $25 
cash award to the 2nd place club virtual 
display. 

The 2020 Peoria County 4-H Virtual Show Book is 
completed and available on our unit website at: 
https://go.illinois.edu/FMPTVirtual4-HShows 

Please take the time to review it carefully. You 
will find the virtual exhibit requirements for all 
livestock & non-livestock projects.   

• The new 2020 Virtual Show book is updated 
with information for the current 2020 virtual   
4-H show. This show book is separate from the 
original 2020 show book that was posted on our 
website earlier this spring.  

• There are important pages in the front and back 
of the book. Please take the time to read the 
show book. 

• Each department has Superintendents listed 
and they are available to answer questions 
about classes in that department. 

https://go.illinois.edu/Peoria4-HSpirit
https://go.illinois.edu/Peoria4-HSpirit
https://go.illinois.edu/FMPTVirtual4-HShows


 

The 4-H Leadership Scholarship Award is for 
older 4-H members and 4-H Alumni (ages 17 - 21). 
The  purpose of the award is to recognize youth for  
exhibiting outstanding leadership during their 4-H 
involvement. Two winners will be chosen each year 
to each receive the $100 4-H Leadership 
Scholarship Award. This award is sponsored by the 
Peoria County 4-H Federation youth through the 
Peoria County 4-H Auction Committee. 

Applicants must be either current 4-H 
members who are High School Seniors or Peoria 
County 4-H Alumni that are currently enrolled in 
an approved post High School educational program 
(Junior College, 4-year University, trade School, 
etc.) 

Applications are available on the Peoria County       
4-H website. Applications must be submitted by 
June 30, 2020 for consideration. The award winner 
will be announced in July. 

 

All high school seniors or 4-H alumni 
enrolled in a junior or four year college or a trade 
school are eligible to apply for the Doris 
Schoenbein Scholarship Award regardless of 
future career plans.  

 

The purpose of the award is to recognize 
youth for exhibiting outstanding leadership, 
citizenship & community service participation 
during their 4-H involvement. One winner will be 
chosen each year to receive the $500 Doris 
Schoenbein Scholarship Award. This award is 
sponsored by the Peoria County 4-H Auction 
Committee to honor Doris Schoenbein for her 
many years of dedication as a 4-H Volunteer 
Leader and support of the 4-H Program.  

 

Applications are available on the Peoria 
County 4-H website. Applications must be 
submitted by June 30 2020 for consideration. The 
award winner will be announced in July.  

Many young people don’t have someone to show 
them how to safely handle a firearm or bow. Think 
back to the person who taught you to shoot. The 
Illinois 4-H program needs adults willing to serve 
as mentors and share their passion of shooting 
sports. You can choose your discipline of interest: 
Shotgun, Rifle, Archery,  Pistol, and Hunting & 
Wildlife. To volunteer here’s what you need to do: 

1. Contact the Peoria Extension office at 685-
3140 and complete the required forms and 
background checks. The Extension office 
will complete your registration. 

2. Complete a 3-hour online training module 
at home. 

3. Attend a 9-hour hands-on field day which 
runs from 9 AM to 7 PM. Check with the 
Extension office for assistance with the 
$85 training fee.  

Unfortunately the June 13, 2020 4-H Leader 
Certification Training in Pike Co. 
(western IL) had to be cancelled. It is 
necessary that shooting sports 
trainings are done face-to-face so it 
will be re-scheduled. If we’re allowed 
to insert a summer training at 4-H 
Memorial Camp, we will make every 
effort to do so.   Certainly, all fall 
shooting sports trainings and events 
are still being planned!   The next 
training scheduled is for Sept. 12, 2020 
at Torstenson Center, Winnebago Co. 
(northern IL). September and October 
State Shoots are also still being 
planned. 

To find out more about 
the Peoria County 4-H 
Shooting Sports 
Program please join us at our next 
Shooting Sports Planning meeting via 
ZOOM on Monday, June 15, 7:00 pm. For 
a link to join along with password please 
contact Cathy at: Ludolph@illinois.edu  Invite a friend to join 4-H 



Maker Mondays is a YouTube Segment featuring 
the Illinois 4-H STEM Team, that guides youth 
through the process of designing, fabricating, and 
finishing anything we can think of, from cosplay 
inspired outfits, to custom themed drones and 
gadgets. These videos are designed to inspire and 
encourage youth to expand their imaginations, and 
build/make whatever they can think of. Our videos 
are not meant to transform youth into content 
experts, but rather into process experts with the 
tools and skills needed to find the answers to 
questions they have. Every video lists the materials 
and tools needed, and many videos will have 
accompanying downloads.  In our first video, we 
make Mandalorian Armor from scratch using basic 
tools and a 3D printer! Click the link below to view: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P7hhXcL-
6fQ&feature=youtu.be 

The 4-H Everyday Sportsman’s Skills Challenge is  
currently underway and runs continuously until 
July 15, 2020.    Interested 4-H Members are 
presented with three sportsman’s skills at a time 
which they learn by viewing suggested videos.    
Once they’ve mastered the skills, they contact 
their 4-H leader or 4-H staff person to 
communicate what they’ve learned.     Each skill 
level mastered gets the 4-H member entered into 
a drawing for a high quality multi-tool sponsored 
by Illinois Pheasants Forever.   Click here for 
details: 

https://4h.extension.illinois.edu/events/4-h-
everyday-sportsmans-skills-challenge 

The Illinois 4-H State Office is putting a call out 
for stories that highlight the creative, innovative, 
and inspiring work that 4-H youth are doing to 
respond to the COVID-19 crisis. If you have a 
young person or a club in your area that is going 
out of their way to create greater food security and 
food access through service learning projects, 
advocacy, social media campaigns, or community 
service, we want to hear about them and help their 
work get highlighted by the U of I College of ACES 
Extension communication team. Please send a 
brief description of their project, a contact, and a 
photograph (where possible) of their work to 
mbbecker@illinois.edu. Thank you for all the 
important work you're doing to support our young 
people.  

Are you a 4-H Alumni? We want 

to stay connected to you!   

The Illinois 4-H Alumni Association is building a 
network of 4-H alumni to join the alumni associa-
tion. 

Sign up um today for your free membership: 
https://go.illinois.edu/4hal 

Follow the Illinois 4-H Alumni 

Association on Social Media.   

We want to stay connected to you ! 

Linked In:  https://go.illinois.edu/LinkedIn4HAlumni  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/il4halumni/ 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/IL4halumni 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/il4halumni/ 

 
We want to hear from you! Do you have news to 

share with the Illinois 4-H Alumni Association?  
Moved - New Address? Did you get a new job? 

Married? Promotion? New Baby? A recent death of 
a 4-H alum?  

We would love to hear your updates and stay             

connected! https://go.illinois.edu/4HAlumniNews 
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We are proud of your accomplish-
ments! While this year may not have 
been how you planned to end your 

Senior year, you have persevered!  We want to  
celebrate your accomplishments with you! 

We are seeking 4-H Seniors to complete the          
4-H Senior Survey.  This survey is designed for            
graduating seniors to share about your experiences 
in 4-H, tell us about your career path and if 4-H 
influenced your school or career decisions. 

Seniors participating in the 4-H Senior Survey will 
receive a 4-H graduation tassel as a memorabilia 
item to remember your time in the Illinois 4-H 
program. This 4-H tassel will be a special gift 
from Illinois 4-H as a token to celebrate your     
successes. 

As you complete your 4-H career, you will also 
have an opportunity to join the Illinois 4-H  
Alumni Association.  The Illinois 4-H Alumni    
Association is launching to stay connected to 
you!  We want to see where your go, what         
successes continue to unfold and to create a        
ifelong connection between YOU and Illinois          
4-H.  We hope one day you will return as a           
volunteer or even as a 4-H parent. 

4-H will be here for you today, tomorrow and for a 
lifetime! 

The True Leaders in Service, designated day of 
service may have passed however we are asking 
Illinois 4-H Clubs to keep the momentum going 
as they continue to focus on the 4th “H” and 
pledge their HANDS to larger service! Even 
though Illinois has moved into the Phase 3, the 
Recovery stage of the COVID-19 response,             
communities are still in need of support. To meet 
this need we are extending the timeline for 4-H 
Clubs to go through July 31, 2020!  

Illinois 4-H’ers have been collaborating virtually 
as they collected and donated food to stock the 
shelves at local food pantries experiencing  
greater needs; making cards, videos, and         
encouraging yard signs to support vulnerable 
populations including shut-ins and senior center 
residents; and they have put their sewing skills to 
work as they made face masks which were            
distributed at medical facilities; local businesses; 
and in communities. 

Find resources and the link to register your plan 
for service outreach at 
https://4h.extension.illinois.edu/clubs. The goal 
of the 4-H True Leaders in Service outreach is to 
encourage 4-H members in every county to make 
a positive difference. Service projects can be done 
by individuals, by 4-H clubs, or as a countywide 
service project. No matter what the project is, 
this is  your time to make a difference!  

4-H Alumni Needed for Possible Exhibit Judges. With the recent events of COVID-19 effecting 4-H pro-

gramming and member exhibitions, Illinois 4-H continues to address the needs of our 4-H youth to have 
an exhibit opportunity.  We would like to engage our 4-H alumni to share their expertise with current         

4-H youth. As some of these fair exhibitions are moving to a virtual format, we see this as an opportunity 
to engage 4-H alumni near and far, as judges. We will collect names of 4-H alumni and share your        

interest with extension staff as they search for judges to assist for both local and state programs.  This list 

will provide a resource for staff as judging needs arise. 

Thank you for helping us to "make the best better" during these challenging times. 

4-H alumni can register: https://go.illinois.edu/4HJUDGE.  Deadline extended to June 12, 2020 

Invite a friend to join 4-H 

https://go.illinois.edu/4hgradsurvey
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__links.illinois.edu_f_a_3HHdzqvWpVpMMw8WiXjXeg-7E-7E_AAMFlAA-7E_RgRgu9iVP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly80aC5leHRlbnNpb24uaWxsaW5vaXMuZWR1L2NsdWJzVwNzcGNCCgAhlVPZXlh6tDJSEnZlYWx0QGlsbGlub2lzLmVkdVgEAAAADw-7E-7E&d=DwMGaQ&c=OCIE
https://go.illinois.edu/4HJUDGE


 

We love to hear what your club and its 
member are doing even during this challenging 
time. Please let us know how your club is adapting 
and if you are having virtual meetings. If not, that 
is ok, let us know if you have any members that are 
doing something creative , out of the ordinary or 
extra to help others. Submit your club meeting or 
other information to Cathy at ludolph@illinois.edu 
so we can highlight your club or members activities 
in the monthly newsletter. 

ELMWOOD ALL-STARS 

The Elmwood All-Star 4-H clubs meeting was held 
via Zoom on May 17th, we  started out with our 
pledges, and Roll Call. Then we heard the reports 
from our  Secretary and Treasurer! Going into old 
business, our club discussed  YQCA. We  then did a 
seed planting update! Next, we moved onto new 
business! New business  included a Federation 
News update, a Peoria County Federation video, 
and  discussion about what is in the Clover News! 
Make sure to read the Clover News, it  has very 
important information including, cancelling of 
workshops, and when many  things will take place! 
Each member of the club shared something fun 
that they  have done while they have been at home. 
Our club also figured out how many  trophies we 
would be helping out with for the 4-H fair. Lastly 
we discussed  Birthdays, for March, April, and May. 
Club members were also encouraged to 
share  pictures to Drive so that we can create a 
video! The Meeting was adjourned, and we  moved 
onto talks! Our next meeting will be via Zoom at 
6pm on June 14th!  

Submitted by Avery Blunier 

Invite a friend to join 4-H 

Terrific Tornadoes (new club)   

Averie Kelton – Cloverbud                                         
Maleah Kelton                                                
Ryleigh Kelton - Cloverbud 

The Illinois 4-H Foundation will honor one 
volunteer leader from each county at a ceremony 
during the Illinois State Fair. The celebration 
begins at 3 p.m. Tuesday, Aug. 18 as part of Ag Day 
at the fair right before the Sale of Champions 
activities begin. Congratulations to Martha Eberley 
who will be the 2020 Peoria County Honoree for 
her many years of dedicated support of the 4-H 
program. Supporters and family of Martha are 
welcome to attend. Sunday, June 21 

mailto:ludolph@illinois.edu


“Challenges are what make life interesting and overcoming them                            
is what makes life meaningful.” -Joshua J. Marine 

If you have any problems registering in fairentry 
or uploading photos, project reports or videos 

please contact us at the Extension office at         
685-3140 (we are checking the calls daily) or    

send an e-mail to jschiere@illinois.edu or                        
Ludolph@illinois.edu. We want to make the       
virtual 4-H Fair as easy for you as possible. 

Peoria County  309-685-3140 

 Cathy Ludolph, 4-H Program Coordinator 

 ludolph@illinois.edu 

 Julann Schierer, Office Support 

 jschiere@illinois.edu 

  Unit 

 Emily Schoenfelder, 4-H Youth Educator 

 eschoe@illinois.edu 

 Judy Schmidt, Metro 4-H Youth Educator 

 schmid7@illinois.edu 

 Earl Allen, County Director 

 erallen@illinois.edu 

Online 

web.extension.illinois.edu/fmpt 

Facebook— Fulton County 4-H (closed group) 

  Mason County IL 4-H (closed group) 

  Peoria County 4-H 

  Tazewell County IL 4-H 

The Great 4-H Learning Garden SPIN club       
members are making the most of this challenging 
time. The aren’t able to meet in person at the    
garden but that hasn’t stopped their quest for 
learning. Members are meeting monthly via zoom 
and leader May Bach has entertained them with 
fun garden lessons and games. If you are interest-
ed in joining this group please contact leader May 
Bach at: may.bach223455@yahoo.com for more          
information. 

4-H Karate SPIN Club 

The members of the 4-H Karate SPIN 
club are staying in shape while partici-
pating in a practice at home challenge. For the 
month of May members participating in the     
challenge logged the number of days they practiced 
their basic techniques and Kata. The instructors for 
the group are posting instructional videos on the 
new Peoria 4-H Karate Club Facebook page to help 
members with their at home practice. The top three   
winners for May are: 1st place -Lily Haeffner who 
practiced 27 days, 2nd place - Genevieve Haeffner 
with 26 days and 3rd place - Nicholas Rose with 14 
days. Prizes for the top 3 each month are provided 
by the instructors. A new challenge has been issued 
for the month of June. 

Invite a friend to join 4-H 

mailto:ludolph@illinois.edu
mailto:jschiere@illinois.edu
mailto:eschoe@illinois.edu
mailto:schmid7@illinois.edu
mailto:erallen@illinois.edu
https://web.extension.illinois.edu/fmpt/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/185618408179330/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/MasonIL4H/
https://www.facebook.com/peoriacounty4h/
https://www.facebook.com/TazewellCountyIL4h/


INTRODUCING THE 2020 4-H SHOOTING SPORTS 

 

QUIZ BOWL 
Presented to you by the National 4-H Shooting Sports Committee in association 
with Auburn University, University of Arkansas, and Oregon State University  

Via 

 
 
 
 
 

June 22-26, 2020 

 Individual and Team play for youth enrolled in 4-H Shooting Sports 
Juniors, 8 to 13 years of age 

Intermediates/Seniors, 14 to 19 years of age 
 

Individuals and Teams to be recognized at State, Region, and National Levels 
 

Registration opens June 8, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. PT 
 

Official rules and study resources available at: 
https://4-hshootingsports.org/  

https://4-hshootingsports.org/
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